

Grange Avenue, Wickford, Essex SS12 0LZ T: 01268 471201 office@bromfords.essex.sch.uk www.bromfords.essex.sch.uk

9th July 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope you are keeping well, as you know we are fast approaching the end of the academic year and at this point in time we would like your support in donating any uniform to the school that your child has no need for.

We would appreciate donations for the following items:

- 1. School Ties new house ties only
- 2. Boys school trousers
- 3. School jumpers new school badge only please
- 4. School skirts
- 5. PE kit

Unfortunately, we cannot accept uniform that is damaged or badly marked, please note that this is optional and therefore only donate uniform if you are able to.

Student Reception will have a box for donations to be placed in.

Yours sincerely,

E Huet

Miss E Huet Director of KS4







